01 CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

January 5, 1965

National Security Corporation
611 San Mateo SE
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Paul Hines
Ref: #Ma106-S-8L47
Dear Mr, Hines:

| am writing this letter in response to our telephone
conversation to inform you that the Frances L. Harvey
#1 Bunce well located in the NEL Section 19 Township

29 North Range 11 West was plugged and abandoned to New
Mexlco 0il Conservation Commission specifications on
October 6, 1964,

Tharefore your company is relieved of plugging responsibility
for this well,

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
ECA:ks

cc: Ralph Trujillo
0CC, Santa Fe, New Mexico
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